
Exploring the Renaissance 2015: 
An International Conference 

Please join us for the 64th annual 
meeting of the South-Central 

Renaissance Conference! 

Conference Dates:  March 12-14, 2015  

Venue:  Sheraton Raleigh Hotel in Raleigh, NC 

Conference Website:  
http://www.scrc.us.com/archives/2015conference.shtml  

 

The South-Central Renaissance Conference is an interdisciplinary association of Renaissance scholars with 

membership drawn primarily from North America and Europe. SCRC takes pride in being the oldest and 

friendliest Renaissance conference in North America.  In addition to serving as a venue for new scholarship in 

variety of Renaissance subject areas, the conference also hosts The Queen Elizabeth I Society, The Andrew 

Marvell Society, and The Society for Renaissance Art History, all three of which always meet in conjunction 

with the conference and sponsor multiple paper sessions.  

 

William B. Hunter Lecturer 

Dr. Dayton Haskin 
Boston College 

 

Louis L. Martz Lecturer 

Dr. James A. Welu 
Director Emeritus 

Worcester Art Museum 
 

Keynote Lecturer 

Dr. Barbara J. Harris 
University of North Carolina at 

Chapel Hill 
 

Papers (15-20 minutes in length) are invited on any aspect of Renaissance studies (music, art history, history, 

literature, emblems, language, philosophy, political history, science, theology, et al.).  Interdisciplinary studies are 

especially welcome.  Abstracts only (400-500 words; a shorter 100-word abstract for inclusion in the program) 

must be submitted online no later than 1 December 2014, via the SCRC website’s abstract submission form:  

http://www.scrc.us.com/discoveries/abstract-submission-form/ .  Please note that the SCRC does not allow 

papers to be read in absentia. 

 

Conferees are encouraged to submit their papers to the SCRC publication Explorations in Renaissance Culture, a 

bi-annual, fully refereed, independent scholarly journal published by Brill. The SCRC also sponsors the bi-annual 

online newsletter, Discoveries, featuring news, reviews, and shorter articles. 

 

Undergraduates wishing to be considered for participation in the conference must submit a faculty letter of 

support, e-mailed to the program chair, along with the complete text of the paper, by the 1 December deadline.   

 

For more information, please contact one of the conference organizers below: 

Program Chair: 
 

Local Arrangements Co-Chairs: 

Sean H. McDowell 
Seattle University 

mcdowell@seattleu.edu 

Charles Beem 
UNC Pembroke 

Charles.Beem@uncp.edu 

Thomas Herron 
East Carolina University 

herront@ecu.edu 
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